
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, June 3rd, 2022 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates
 

Saturday, June 4th
● Garden Work Party ~ 10:00-12:00

Monday, June 6th
● Vernon Field Day!

Tuesday, June 7th
● 8th Grade PPS Chromebook Return Day 

Wednesday, June 8th
● 8th Grade Field Trip to Oaks Park!
● 3rd - 7th Grade Chromebook Inventory Day

Thursday, June 9th
● Kinder Picnic at Alberta Park ~ 10:00-12:30
● 7th Grade Field Trip to Kennedy School ~ 12:30-2:45
● 8th Grade Clap Out ~ 3:00pm
● 8th Grade Promotion ~ 5:30pm @ Jefferson HS

Friday, June 10th
● Last Day of School!

PPS STUDENT CHROMEBOOKS 
We will be inventorying the PPS 
Chromebooks issued to all 3rd - 7th grade 
students on Wednesday, June 8th

We will be collecting PPS Chromebooks from 
all 8th grade students on Tuesday, June 7th.  
If students are leaving Vernon at the end of 
this year, they will need to turn their 
Chromebook in. 

● If your student has their PPS issued 
Chromebook at home, please make 
sure they bring it to school with them 
on those days.  

● They will also need to turn in the 
chargers that came with the PPS 
Chromebooks.  

● If you want your student to have a 
Chromebook over the summer 
months, please fill out this form that 
gives permission and information 
about rights and responsibilities of 
having a chromebook at home.  

All 3rd-8th students will be issued PPS 
Chromebooks in the Fall of 2022 at the start 
of school. If you have any questions, please 
email me at jharold@pps.net  Ms Harold

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1hEEpJ5nx0JasJOUw2pkBbSoh8spYnnQep_lg-NEpXl8/edit#slide=id.gde719b6301_0_67
https://forms.gle/mh3511Gn1Zy6dZFr7


VERNON PROUD
To my Vernon Owls—- 

I will be retiring this school year and my last 
day will be June 21, 2022
I want to thank you for the gift it has been to 
serve you and your children. I have been 
taught and learned from countless 
interactions that while I give out many 
bandaids, passes, and pencils, they give out 
moments of empathy, kindness, and have 
shown a grit that has gifted me strength.  

It truly is by small and simple things that great 
things come to be. Thank you for the 
opportunity it has been to know and care for 
our school and your children these several 
years.

Much Love,
Teresa Walworth

To the Vernon Community & My Kindergarten Class of 
2022 ~
It has been an honor to have your child in my final year of 
teaching.  Yes after 33 years I am officially retiring.  I had 
always said I would retire when I turned 60 years old but 
then Covid happened and my husband had a serious work 
accident which kept me working for a few years longer (he 
had two knee quad tendon ruptures at once).  

Honestly the major reason that kept me teaching was that 
I wanted to have the siblings of my students.  This year I 
patiently waited for: Callie, Tiana, Alexander, Jeremiah, 
Juju, Jane Rae, and last but not least Harlynn.  I’m not 
sure you are aware but I had Harlynn’s brother Kingston 
and I also had  Harlynn’s mom Desi - which makes it go 
full circle.  I contemplated waiting for more siblings but felt 
the time was right now with this amazing group.  Most of 
my teaching career has been in the Vernon Neighborhood.  
My first year of teaching was at Humboldt in 1989  and 
then I was at Meek School for 13 years and then they 
closed and merged with Vernon and I stayed with the 
merge to Vernon for the past 19 years.  It’s been an honor 
to be a part of this community and my final week at 
Vernon will be difficult for me. I can’t thank you enough for 
sharing your “favorite kindergartner” with me this year.  I 
will not be a stranger and will always come back to visit 
and I might even became a substitute teacher.  The most 
ironic part is my first day off will be my husbands first day 
back to work after 2 and a half years.  

With much gratitude
Cathy Rossman

Vernon 2021-2022 Yearbooks!
All Vernon students will receive the 
2021-2022 yearbook next week.  The 
yearbooks are free and were planned, 
designed and put together by our 
amazing Vernon 8th Grade Yearbook 
Committee, lead by student Sofia 
Crafts.  Ms Mackenzie was their 
advisor.  Please look for a copy coming 
home next week.  





Vernon SUN Summer School is back in FULL EFFECT this year! We are so excited and can't 
wait to have your student(s) join us this summer. We will be having an all enrichment 
program, with some academic pieces mixed in. Program will run July 11 - August 5, Mon - 
Thurs 9am - 1pm at Vernon.

To Register, you need to complete 2 steps:

1. Complete the Vernon SUN registration form found at this link: 

https://forms.office.com/r/xzADC0Q0RR

2. Complete the 2022-23 SEI Application (Click the link for the number of 

students you have):

3.  1 Student: 2022-23 SEI SUN Enrollment Form 1 Student with Parent.pdf | 

DocHub

4. 2 Students: 2022-23 SEI SUN Enrollment Form 2 Student with Parent.pdf | 

DocHub

5. 3 Students: 2022-23 SEI SUN Enrollment Form 3 Student with Parent.pdf | 

DocHub

6. 4 Students: 2022-23 SEI SUN Enrollment Form 4 Student with Parent.pdf | 

DocHub

7. 5 Students: 2022-23 SEI SUN Enrollment Form 5 Student with Parent.pdf | 

DocHub

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

tatianab@selfenhancement.org or (971) 319-4269.

Tatiana Bruce | Vernon SUN Site Manager 
Pronouns: she/her
Direct: 503-916-6559 | Cell: 971-319-4269  
www.selfenhancement.org/vernon
INSTAGRAM  FACEBOOK  TWITTER  YOUTUBE

YMCA Before/After Care 
2022-2023

The YMCA of 
Columbia-Willamette offers 
Before and After School 
enrichment programs for 
children ages five through 
twelve years old. Before 
and After School 
enrichment is an 
activity-based program 
designed to enhance the 
social, physical, emotional 
and intellectual growth of 
all children within a safe, 
fun and supportive 
environment. Care is 
provided in your school to 
make the transition from 
school to Y Care as smooth 
as possible.
Please visit our website for 
more information on our 
programs including hours 
of operation, pricing, 
financial access options, 
and registration 
information. Please note, 
all registrations are 
completed via our online 
registration system 
accessible on our website. 
Registration will open 
online this Tuesday May 
31 at 7:00am.

Ruby Primas
Site Director

YMCA of Columbia-Willamette
9500 SW Barbur Blvd, Suite 
200
Portland, OR 97219

P 503.327.0007
rprimas@ymcacw.org
ymcacw.org

Our YMCA fosters 
relationships and builds 
thriving, inclusive 
communities.

Facebook
Twitter

https://forms.office.com/r/xzADC0Q0RR
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/8adOrbPVQxX1vP8K24Mj7D/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-1-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=Xs5cH7pz3H365kiXm38a
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/8adOrbPVQxX1vP8K24Mj7D/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-1-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=Xs5cH7pz3H365kiXm38a
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/gp5nv1EK71JNXxlwGlbo0J/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-2-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=FxSByrVC9zxpWFkv4p-o
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/gp5nv1EK71JNXxlwGlbo0J/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-2-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=FxSByrVC9zxpWFkv4p-o
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/7vA0q9lw2mPDe1gVPDNOxd/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-3-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=vve9oHyBaBfU8C2-fuRL
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/7vA0q9lw2mPDe1gVPDNOxd/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-3-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=vve9oHyBaBfU8C2-fuRL
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/gDqeQZ6VzDOe7QvR0jLO4Y/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-4-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=BzB_31MzePwLkZQA7Mxm
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/gDqeQZ6VzDOe7QvR0jLO4Y/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-4-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=BzB_31MzePwLkZQA7Mxm
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/7vA0q9lw2mPBD7XVPDNOxd/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-5-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=hy2b4N2ux3RaYznXkcNs
https://dochub.com/enrollmentsei/7vA0q9lw2mPBD7XVPDNOxd/2022-23-sei-sun-enrollment-form-5-student-with-parent-pdf?dt=hy2b4N2ux3RaYznXkcNs
http://www.selfenhancement.org/vernon
http://www.instagram.com/official_sei
http://www.fb.com/selfenhancement
http://www.twitter.com/selfenhancement
https://www.youtube.com/selfenhancementinc
http://ymcacw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ymca.columbia.willamette
https://twitter.com/ymcacw

